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Social Network Statement

“PROTECTING OUR CHILDREN AND STAFF”
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Moorside Community Primary School recognises the need to ensure the welfare and safety of all children.
Due to the increasing personal use of social networking sites staff and volunteers at Moorside Community Primary School should be aware of the impact of their personal use of such sites, upon their professional position.

Staff and volunteers are advised that it is inappropriate to discuss any aspect of their involvement or place any images relating to their position at Moorside Community Primary School on social networking sites.

Staff and volunteers should familiarise themselves with the Newcastle City Council Safeguarding Children Board ‘safeguarding yourself’ guidance.

Failure to adhere to this could potentially lead to disciplinary action and referral to the Local Authority Designated Officer at Newcastle City Council.  

Staff should refer to the Communications policy / code of conduct for more information.
This advice has been produced in partnership with:                                                              

             [image: image7.jpg]Clennell Education Solutions



                                                                                                                     
Updated Nov 2017 S&F 

